Office of Faith Formation

The Lord’s Vineyard Family of Parishes

1030 Central Avenue

Dunkirk, NY 14048

December 12, 2024

Dear NCCS Family, 

Your second-grade child should be eligible to prepare and receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation during the Spring of 2025. Please feel free to inquire about the requirements.
In the past, all sacrament preparations were the responsibility of the home parish of the family and all public and Catholic School students attended.
We will be starting our public-school classes on January 12, 2025, at 8:45 am at the former St. Hyacinth School in Dunkirk and we will have classes weekly in January and February.  We are planning our sacrament for the first week in April since the Faith Formation classes will continue until then. 
We are looking at holding classes for NCCS students to have this preparation at school in the same time frame. We will invite the NCCS Students to a retreat / rehearsal prior to the sacrament.  It is usually held on the day of the sacrament.
Most importantly, if your family and / or child are not registered in any of the Lord’s Vineyard parishes, please contact the Central Office to do this ASAP.  This will help us when we are preparing documents for the sacraments. If your family belongs to another family, then we will address that also.
We will let you know very soon when this will happen.

Thank you.

Prayerfully, 

JoAnn Catalano
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